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April 21, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Bob, 

 

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the excellent service we have received through Get the 

Lead Out, LLC. Since I made contact with you, I have been very impressed with the information 

and assistance you have been able to provide our district. The water testing process has been clear, 

organized, easy, and seamless. I look forward to continuing the work as we receive results, analyze 

next steps, and receive documentation for grant reimbursements and state reporting. 

 

Get the Lead Out, LLC is truly a “one stop shop” for school districts to make sure they are in 

compliance with this new law. I have already told numerous school superintendents about our 

experience with your company. I am always happy to support individuals who provide excellent 

service to schools. This is evident with your new company. 

 

I am looking forward to the next steps as we receive the results. I’m crossing my fingers for all 

results below 5 parts per billion! 

 

Thanks again, Bob. Feel free to use me as a reference to others. I give you my highest 

recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jamie Burkhart, Ed.D 

Superintendent 

Green Ridge R-VIII School District 

 


